

NORTH SHORE BRIDGE CLUB (INC)

39 Killarney Street, Takapuna • PO Box 33607, Takapuna, Auckland 0740 Tel: 09 489 6099 • Email: nshorebridge@gmail.com • www.nsbc.org.nz

NEWSLETTER 6 SEPTEMBER 2021

Dear Members

Covid 19 Level 4

Well, I've got absolutely nothing new to tell you except that it is good to see the numbers dropping daily and I'm ever-hopeful that we will get down to Level 2 soon. Meanwhile, my mission is to make you all smile.

Keeping In Touch

I can't stress enough how important this is. Please make the effort to keep in touch with your bridge friends. A simple telephone call goes a long way!

Subscriptions

A few subs are still outstanding. If you're not sure if you have paid, please phone Liz 410 7693 or email nshorebridge@gmail.com and she will check for you.







- *God promised men that good and obedient wives would be found in all corners of the world. Then he made the earth round...and laughed and laughed and laughed.
- *I put my scale in the bathroom corner and that's where the little liar will stay until it apologizes.
- *My mind is like an internet browser. At least 19 open tabs, 3 of them are frozen and I have no clue where the music is coming from.
- *Do you ever get up in the morning, look in the mirror and think "That can't be accurate."
- *My tolerance for idiots is extremely low today. I used to have some immunity built up, but obviously there is a new strain out there.
- *This morning I saw a neighbour talking to her cat. It was obvious she thought her cat understood her. I came into my house, told my dog we laughed a lot.

Kind regards, Ilona West & NSBC Committee